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Benefits

6 Improves Road Conditions through pavement 
resurfacing. 

6 Enhances Safety for drivers, cyclists, and 
pedestrians through new pavement, updated 
signage, and better street markings, all of which 
can reduce pedestrian injury by 40%. 

6 Increases Accessibility and Transportation 
Equity by ensuring compliance with ADA 
standards for sidewalk repairs, curb ramp 
slopes, and crosswalk visibility enhancements. 

6 Improves Public Health by encouraging active 
transportation, promoting physical activity and 
reducing air pollution. 

6 Extends Lifespan of Great Mall Parkway , East 
Tasman Drive and Alder Drive. 

6 Reduces GHG Emissions by encouraging 
active transportation modes of travel. 

6 Supports Regional  active transportation, 
housing, and land use  goals. 

Project Location 

City of Milpitas 
GREAT MALL PARKWAY PHASE 2 RESURFACING PROJECT 

CTC Local Partnership Program 

Project Contact: 
Michael Silveira, P.E. 
City Engineer 
Phone: 408-586-3303 
Email: msilveira@milpitas.gov 

Funding Request: 
Total Project Cost: 

$3,458,440 

$4,611,254 

Project Schedule: Construction is anticipated to begin in the 
spring of 2026 and be completed by the end of the year 2026. 

Illustrative before and after photos (left) 
from the Phase 1 Great Mall Resurfacing 
Project completed in September 2024. 

The Great Mall Parkway Phase 2 Resurfacing Project (Project) will improve the safety, accessibility, and quality 
of the City of Milpitas’s (City) roadway infrastructure for residents, business owners, commuters, and visitors. 
The Project improves 4.2 lane miles of Great Mall Parkway, East Tasman Drive, and Alder Drive by resurfacing 
the roadways with asphalt concrete pavement. The Project will also repair sidewalks, curbs, and gutters; install 
American Disability Act (ADA)-compliant curb ramps; provide Class II bike lanes with buffers; and install new 
roadway signage, high-visibility marked crosswalks and Accessible Pedestrian Signals push buttons. New and 
refreshed lane striping and pavement markings will also be completed as part of the Project. The proposed 
Project follows the successful completion of the resurfacing project completed in September 2024 (Phase 1) on 
the segment of Great Mall Parkway between I-880 northbound on/off ramp and McCandless Drive. 
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